
I.L.E.H.A.
Irish Lake Estates Homeowners Association

THANKS!
To the 42 homeowners who 
attended our first meeting on 
Saturday, September 21st, with 
SPECIAL THANKS to Larry, our 
property manager, for attending 
and partnering with us!

SAFE TRAVELS 
While you are away, let’s keep in 
touch by making sure we have 
your contact information!  
Please sign the form below or you 
can share your information at 
IrishLakeEstatesHA@yahoo.com
ENJOY the SUNNY SOUTH or wherever 
you travel and see you next Spring!

to our Lake Estates SNOWBIRDS!!!!!!
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